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June 20th 2017 

To: Sara Forster 
Materials Licensing Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

From: Bryan N. Harris 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Michigan State University 

Re: License No. 21-00021-29 Request for Amendment 

I request to amend NRC License No. 21-00021-29 as follows: 

Please add the following to part 10 of the License: 

D. Licensed material may be received and used at the licensee's facilities located at 
Michigan State University, Grand Rapids Research Center at 400 Monroe Ave NW, 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49503. 

Michigan State University has constructed and opened a new research facility in Grand Rapids, 
Michigan that is approximately 70 miles from Michigan State University's main campus. 

The new facility will feature different types of research laboratories, including research that 
utilizes radioactive byproduct. The type of research and quantities of radioactive byproduct to 
be used at the new Grand Rapids facility is consistent with research and quantities currently 
used Michigan State University's main campus. 

Training, waste, inspections, calibrations, dosimetry and other functions for the new facility will 
be carried out by periodic visits from main campus Radiation Safety staff and supported by an 
onsite cross-trained Office of Environmental Health and Safety staff member. 

The facility is expected to open within the next few months, but a specific date has not been 
set. 

Please contact Bryan Harris, Radiation Safety Officer, at 517-884-3309 for additional 
information. 

Signed, 

Bryan Harris 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Environmental Health & Safety 
Michigan State University 
e. harris@ehs.msu.edu 
0. 517.884.3309 
c. 585.754.2058 



Sandrik, Lauren 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Forster, Sara 
Friday, July 14, 2017 9:32 AM 
Song, Taehoon; Sandrik, Lauren; Pavon, Sandy 
FW: License# 21-00021-29 - New License Amendment 
20170620 License Amendment - Add GRRC.pdf 

Please scan in and return to me. Thank you! - Sara x9892 

From: Harris, Bryan [mailto:harris@ehs.msu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 1:27 PM 
To: Forster, Sara <Sara.Forster@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External Sender] License# 21-00021-29 - New License Amendment 

Hello Sara, 

I hope you are well. Please see the attached request for license amendment. 

MSU has constructed a new research facility in Grand Rapids, Ml where some bench top research with radioactive 
byproduct will occur. Since the facility is about 70 miles from campus we should need an amendment to part 10 ofthe 
license to add the off campus location. 

Also, have you had a chance to work on the corrections to the license from the last amendments? 

Have a nice day. 

Best Regards, 

Bryan Harris, BS, MBA 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Environmental Health & Safety 
Michigan State University 
Office: 517-884-3309 
Cell: 585-754-2058 
Email: harris@ehs.msu.edu 

"The reward for work well done is the opportunity to do more." - Jonas Salk 
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